
Head Teacher School Message
It has been a brilliant end to the week with our Macmillan Coffee Morning 

and celebration of National Teaching Assistant Day! We truly have an 
incredible team of support staff, who are dedicated and make a huge 

difference to the education and welfare of our children. We are sending 
them one big thank you! Also, I would like to say how proud I am of our year 

6 children, who visited The Natural History Museum in London this week. 
You behaved impeccably- I know a roarsome time was had by all!

Upcoming Dates

Wednesday 2nd Oct – Individual 
Pupil Photos

Thursday 3rd Oct – Nourish 
Themed Menu (see attachment)

Friday 4th October – Harvest 
Festival donations

Thursday 10th Oct – Wear yellow 
for World Mental Health Day & 

Flu immunisations

Friday 27th September 2024

Attendance
This weeks attendance figures.

Whole school attendance:
94%

Around the school in pictures!

Thank you!
Thank you all for your kind 

donations of money and cake for our 
Macmillan Coffee Morning. Thank 

you to everyone involved for helping 
to raise money for this great cause! 

Class % Class %

Tower 96 Golden Gate 94

Westminster 95 Lions Gate 97

Severn 90 Manhattan 92

Clifton 96 Ikuchi 91

Jubilee 94 Anji 90

Tyne 95 Auckland 96

Amb 92 Seacliff 95

Boomwhacker Workshop! 

Year 1 and 2 took part this week in an 
engaging workshop that linked two tubular 

percussion instruments - they were 
performing and creating their own wonderful 

rhythm and rhyme! 

The school was alive with the sound of them 
performing with their boomwhackers. The 

culture and music from Trinidad and Tobago 
echoed through the corridors! What fabulous 

musicians we have in our school! 

Clothing 
As we say goodbye to 

the warm, dry weather 
and the colder, wetter 
days approach, please 

ensure your child brings 
their named jumper 
and coat into school 

every day. 


